
IAMAW  /  Southwest  Airlines
2022 Negotiations Resume

February 11, 2022

Sisters and Brothers:

The IAMAW will return to the negotiating table with Southwest
Airlines and the assigned mediator Thursday, February 24 and
Friday, February 25, 2022. The negotiations will resume in
Dallas, Texas at the Southwest Airlines headquarters.

The sharing of information with you continues to be a priority
for your negotiating committee and will continue by Bulletins
like this. Our goal remains to make sure you have the most up-
to-date information concerning negotiations. Don’t forget to
add  a  personal  e-mail  address  to  the  District  Lodge  142
database for future WN or other communications by clicking the
red “Join Our Email List!!!” button on the DL 142 website
at www.iamdl142.org. If you have any questions about this
process, please give me a call at (816) 452-6646 or email
at jcoveny@iamdl142.org. With best wishes, we remain

Sincerely and fraternally,
John M. Coveny, Jr.
PRESIDENT-DIRECTING GENERAL CHAIR

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS
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